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This notice was deliveredon:

Treatments are scheduled to commence on or about:

VCS Representative:
May be contacted at: 603-325-3227

AT S . . | - S———
Town:

Contact Hours: Monday-Friday / 8am-4pm

NHEC lines can be identified by a metal tag attached to the pole wi[i?
the letters "NHE CO-OP” followed by a line identification # and pole #
usually immediately under the “co-op” label.

NHEC believes that' our IVMP is the most responsible way
to provide safe, reliable electric distribution s.ervice to our
members at a reasonable cost with the least impact to our
environment. Please visit our website for more information
about NHEC'’s IVMP at:

www.nhec.com

— NOTICE —

to Homeowners Along Electric
Distribution Rights of Way

Aggtet—"

NEwW HAMPSHIRE

Electric Co-op

New Hampshire Electric Co-op (NHEC) has contracted
with Vegetation Control Service, Inc. (VCS) to conduct
an Herbicide Application Program on or adjacent to your
property. YCS is an industry leader with 40 years of herbicide
application experience in right of way maintenance programs.

This herbicide application will be part of NHEC's Integrated {
Vegetation Management Program (IVMP). A selective
herbicide application will be used to control regrowth of |
hardwood stump sprouts from recent cutting, trimming or :
mowing operations on the distribution system. This is very §
essential to provide safe and reliable electric delivery. This
selective herbicide application prevents undesivable, tall
growing tree species from growing up into the conductors.
It also establishes a low growing, stable plant community that
allows crews working to maintain or restore power, access to
the lines.

The use of herbicides as part of our IVMP is regulated by
federal and state statutes and regulations. These requirements
protect sensitive areas such as: Surface Waters, Public and
Private Wells, Wetlands, Visually sensitive areas near roads
and/or residences.

The herbicide products used for this application have been
registered with the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA)
and will be applied by certified applicators according to specific
label directions. Applications will be selective, in that the
herbicides will be applied directly to undesirable target species.

If you have any concerns about this application please
contact VCS within 14 days of the date on reverse side. e




